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June 16, 2014    
 
TO:  Members of the Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Terri Daly, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
RE:  Cameron Park Rotary Community Needs Assessment 
 
In July 2013, the Cameron Park Rotary Club commissioned a comprehensive community needs 
assessment project for the West Slope. The purpose of this assessment, among other reasons, was 
to create a detailed repository of information that community service organizations and 
government agencies can reference to understand the “big picture” of the needs of all populations 
on the West Slope. The assessment team, led by former El Dorado County Supervisors Bob 
Dorr, met with several County departments, including the CAO office, as part of the assessment 
and the process seemed thorough, comprehensive and well-planned. 
 
The assessment is now complete, including the prioritized needs of the community, the existing 
resources to meet those needs, and recommendations for action. The Needs Assessment 
Executive Report is attached for your review, as well as the entire report. The report is also 
available on the Cameron Park Rotary website at cameronparkrotary.org. 
 
The assessment team has requested a time to review the report with the Board and the public at a 
special workshop. With the Chair’s direction, we have scheduled the presentation and discussion 
for Monday, July 28, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. With the Rotary representatives, we will invite 
representatives from all organizations that participated in the assessment and other interested 
organizations and stakeholders. 
 
Thank you for your interest. This should be an informative presentation. 
 
cc:  Bob Dorr 
 Bill Schultz 
 Don Ashton 
 Brian Richart 
 Jeanne Amos 
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